
 

  

 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

The department will be undertaking night works to gain a better understanding of the soil types for the 
Torrens Road to River Torrens Project. The investigations will include geotechnical drilling. 

These works will involve the use of a large drilling rig, small hand tools, portable light towers and a 
traffic control crew with support vehicles.  

The geotechnical drilling is scheduled to take place on the night of Thursday 12 March 2015, 
commencing at 7pm. The works are expected to take around 4-6 hours to complete.   

These investigations will occur on the southbound carriageway of South Rd, just north of Susan Street, 
Hindmarsh. 

As the works are on the road itself, the works are being undertaken at night in order to minimise 
disruption to traffic.  

Every effort will be made to minimise noise and disruption to local residents during this period. We 
appreciate your patience and understanding while these important works are undertaken. 

Should you have any queries in relation to the night works please contact the site supervisor,  
Brenton Harris, on 0477 979 011. 

For all general project enquiries, please call the project information line on:  
1300 794 899 or email: dpti.t2t@sa.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Lachlan Roberts 
Project Director 
Torrens Road to River Torrens Project  
5 March  2015 
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